
Now that you have health coverage 
through the Marketplace, it’s time 
�to review your plan and decide if 
�you need to make changes for 2015. 
Every fall, your health insurance 
company sends you a letter 
�explaining changes to premiums 
�and benefits for the coming year. 

You can choose to stay in your 
�current plan (as long as it’s still 
�offered) or make changes. Follow 
these 5 Steps by December 15, 2014 
to stay covered for 2015!

Complete all 5 Steps to finish � 
enrolling in a health plan, even if 
�you want to stay in the same plan.
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